
 
 

Revision Homework for Year 6 
 
         3rd April 2019 
Dear Y6 Parents and Children,  
 
As we break up for the Easter Holiday, the Year 6 team would like the take this opportunity to 
say how proud we are! The children are working so hard, demonstrating determination and 
positive learning attitudes. It has been a joy to watch them grow in confidence as they have 
made such super progress. They are a credit to our school. 
 
Over the Easter break, we have sent out homework for Reading, GPS and Maths.  
 
The Reading Homework: 
 
(10-4-10) contains ten small texts with accompanying questions. The guide recommends ten 
minutes per text. Try to read every day and if you are stuck for more books, visit the library.  
 
Grammar Punctuation and Spelling: 
 
The children can visit www.spag.com. Every child has been given an individual log-in to access 
different grammar questions online.  There are lots of practise tests for children to complete. 
The expectation is that your child will complete Grammar Test A. We have given access to 
more practise tests should the children wish to do them. For spellings, children need to continue 
to practise the spelling rules and the Year 3,4,5,6 spellings which are on Pg 114 and 115 of the 
Year 6 planner. These are also available on our class page.  
 
Maths Homework: 
 
The children have been given a new Maths Homework book. We would like children to complete 
pages 17 to 28 and focus on measurements. Any practise cooking and measuring that can be 
done at home would be fantastic!  
 
 
The trick with this homework is little and often! We don’t want anyone panicking on Easter 
Monday night! Homework is due in on Friday 26th April.     
 
We hope you have a wonderful holiday with your families. It is very important that you get plenty 
of fresh air and rest, ready for our next term’s work.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 23rd of April.  
 
The Year 6 Team  

Our class page: https://www.hemlingtonhallacademy.co.uk/year/year-one/ 
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